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 27 August 2015 

 

Attention: Adri Venter 

EON Consulting 

 

 

Dear Ms Venter 

 

HERITAGE STATEMENT AND LETTER FOR HIA EXEMPTION REQUEST: Waterval 

Solar Park, Gauteng Province. 

 

The above mentioned project refers.  It is noted that SAHRA requested a Heritage Impact 

Assessment to be done.  However, the project is located in an area completely disturbed by recent 

farming activities.  Therefore it is expected that the area are unlikely to contain any heritage 

features. 

 

It is my opinion that the project may be exempted from doing a Heritage Impact Assessment 

(HIA).  The following is applicable: 

 

 The site was visited and an Archaeological Impact Assessment was done by Prof. Tom 

Huffman of Archaeological Resources Management of the School of Geography & 

Environmental Management at the University of the Witwatersrand in 2007 (Appendix 

A). 

 Even then he realised that the site had no large potential for containing heritage sites. 

 Although he did report identifying stone tools, these were all found out of context as a 

result of the farming activities in the area. 

 He recommended that the development may continue. 

 It therefore is clear that no further heritage work is needed. 

 

It is therefore noted that the entire area has been disturbed and the chances therefore of finding 

any heritage related features are indeed extremely slim.  The farming activities undoubtedly 

would have demolished any possible signs of earlier human activities and what may remain are 

out of context and therefore of low significance. 

 

Resultantly all possible signs of heritage resources would have been demolished.  Therefore it is 

very unlikely that any archaeological or cultural historical site or occurrence will be or was 

disturbed. 
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It is therefore believed that an additional Heritage Impact Assessment (HIA) is not needed for 

this project.  This letter serves as an exemption request, which should be submitted to the South 

African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA). Please quote the Case Reference (see Appendix 

B) indicating it as ‘Waterval Solar Park’.    

 

The developer should however note that due to the nature of archaeological material, such sites, 

objects or features, as well as graves and burials may be uncovered during construction activities 

on site. In such a case work should cease immediately and an archaeologist should be contacted 

as a matter of urgency in order to assess such occurrences.  

 

I trust that you will find this in order.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Dr AC van Vollenhoven: Director 

 

 

 

 

APPENDIX A – ARCHAEOLOGICAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT 
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APPENDIX B – SAHRA COMMENTS 
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